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Woman Hospitalized After Being Shot in the Eye with Rubber Bullet 
 
Around 2:45 p.m., VPD officer were called to the Starbucks on Mooney Boulevard and Tulare 
Street for a report of an assault. When officers arrived, they were told the suspect, 43-year-old 
Elizabeth Arnold, shot the victim in the eye with a “self-defense” rubber bullet gun during an 
argument. Arnold was arrested at the scene. 
 
The victim was transported to Kaweah Health for non-life-threatening injuries.  
 
Arnold was transported and booked at the Tulare County Adult Pre-Trial Facility for assault 
with a deadly weapon. 
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